
 

Key dates for Spring term 1 

Please note that this list is not exhaustive – there will still be some additional events booked in that 

have not yet been finalised. There are also other ‘in school’ events that are taking place that do not 

directly have an impact on parents regarding timings/work commitments etc. These dates have not 

been included but information will be shared and celebrated in our weekly newsletter.  

 

Date Event Details 

6th January Class 3 and 4 film night Topic launch event for both Class 3 and 4. Information 
for this was sent out during the holidays.  

10th January Clubs start again A new club list has been emailed out. We are also 
offering lunch time clubs this term. Children will be 
able to sign up to these in school.  

Class 2 Oliver Jeffers day To launch their new Oliver Jeffers topic, Class 2 
children have been asked to dress as characters from 
his books.  

20th January Class 4 trip to Eden Class 4 will be visiting the rainforest at Eden as part of 
their Jungle Book topic and also taking part in ice 
skating as part of adventurous activities in P.E.  

28th – 30th 
January 

Big Garden Bird Watch More information to follow.  

1st February Chinese New Year Children will be learning about this event and 
celebrating in school 

Whitemoor V Foxhole netball 
and football fixture 

 

8th and 9th 
February  

Parents evenings More information to follow.  

14th and 16th 
February 

Bikeability Level 2 This is for Year 6 children only. We will confirm which 
date your child is completing this closer to the time.  

15th February Class 1 and 2 pyjama day  Children from Class 1 and 2 will be asked to attend 
school in their pyjamas and bring in a favourite 
bedtime story. More information to follow.  

Whitemoor v Luxulyan netball 
and football fixture 

 

18th February INSET day School will be closed to pupils on this day.  

21st– 25th 
February 

Half term week  We will return to school on Monday 28th February. 

 

 

Advanced warning 

It is not this half term but we wanted to let you know that World Book Day is on the 3rd March. We 

will be asking the children to dress as a book character on this day. 


